
PUBLIC HEARING 
VILLAGE OF KRONENWETTER PLAN COMMISSION 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be held on Monday evening, September 17, 2018, 
at 5:30 P.M., at the Kronenwetter Municipal Center, 1582 Kronenwetter Drive, Kronenwetter, WI  54455, to 
hear and consider the following: 

 
 TEXT AMENDMENT OF CHAPTER 520 OF THE GENERAL CODE OF ORDINANCES 

An Ordinance amending Chapter 520 entitled “Zoning”, of the General Code of Ordinances.  The 
Village is proposing amendments to the Floodplain Overlay Zoning Districts subparagraph 520-
40.E(2)a entitled “Statutory authority, purpose, general provisions”. This section states the Flood 
Insurance Study number and effective date intended to regulate floodplain development. This 
amendment would change the Flood Insurance Study number to 55073CV000B and the effective 
date to September 28, 2018.  

 
Written testimony may be forwarded to the Village of Kronenwetter Plan Commission, Emily Grabenstein, 
1582 Kronenwetter Drive, Kronenwetter, WI 54455 or emailed to egrabenstein@kronenwetter.org before the 
time of the hearing. All interested persons will be given an opportunity to be heard at the hearing. For 
questions and more information, please contact the Village. 

 
Emily Grabenstein, Planning Technician 
Dated this August 31, 2018 


